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We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who have lost their lives in the 2024 

Noto Peninsula Earthquake. We would also like to express our deepest sympathies to everyone 
affected by the disaster. 
Mandom Corporation is donating three million yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society to aid 

in the recovery efforts of the areas affected by this disaster. 
We will continue to work with the national and local governments to consider what can be done to 

provide tailored support to the disaster-stricken areas. 
 
 
We sincerely pray for the earliest possible recovery from the aftermath of the disaster. 
 
 

Support for the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake damage  

 


